
 
June 09, 2022 

 

To 

Mr. Kainat Malkani 

On-Line Surveillance 

BSE Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

Sub:  Clarification –  Movement in Price  

Re:  email dated June 09, 2022 received with Noida Toll Bridge Company Limited (the 

“Company”) 

This is in reference to your email dated June 09, 2022, in respect of Movement in the price of the share 

of Noida Toll Bridge Company Limited (“ the Company”) 

 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company is, in compliance with SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchanges on all the events and 

information, which have a bearing on operation or performance of the Company. At present there is no 

undisclosed/price sensitive information or any impending announcement / corporate action which needs 

to be informed to the Exchanges at this point of time and the movement in share price is purely market 

driven and owing to the market conditions. We further assure you that Company shall as required under 

SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, continue to promptly inform the Exchanges of all material events / 

information / actions.  

 

We further request you to take note that since the shares of the Company are freely traded on the Stock 

Exchange; the Company is unable to comment on the movement in share price of the Company. This is 

for your information and records. 
 

Thanking You 

For Noida Toll Bridge Company Limited 

 

 

 

 

Gagan Singhal 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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